
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
What a busy week it’s been. It was lovely to see so many of you at the DAPA 
museum this week. Many of you expressed how lovely it was to be in the 
school building after all these months. I hope you enjoyed seeing what the 
children have been learning . The museum will be open next Wednesday and 
Thursday after school. If you missed your day this week just come along on 
any of the 2 days next week. 
 
Last week we published the news about Yasmin ( Escher class) representing us 
at the children’s Parliament ahead of COP26. The next step is for our school 
council to discuss the topic with their classes and then decide as a school 
what we want to do to contribute towards saving the planet. Some children 
have already been actively researching this topic and doing some work on 
their own. Please talk to your children about some ideas or what you do as a 
family or household to help with this huge problem.  
 
Next week is Anti-Bullying week as well as Children in Need (we got it right 
this time)! The theme for Anti-Bullying is ‘one kind word ‘ which is really pow-
erful. Can you please talk about this topic with your child or children and help 
them come up with some kind words that they can use always. We will be do-
ing lots of activities in school too. 
 
Then on Friday the children can dress up in their Pudsey, spotted or own 
clothes for a donation of £1. So lots happening next week.  
 
Have a good weekend 
Mrs Powys 
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In October we celebrated Black History Month. The theme this year was Journeys and every 
class was allocated a person who had made a difficult journey in life. These life journeys were 
often hard work and the person had to show great fortitude and resilience to not give up.  
 
Lots of you will have seen the fabulous Black History Month museum which has been set up in 
the main hall. This showcases all the marvellous work that the children have undertaken in 
celebration of the journeys made in life. 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
There were lots of positive comments from parents who were happy to be welcomed into the 
school building for the first time in a long time to see such amazing and inspiring work. The 

children looked so proud showing off their efforts and we all are too. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
If you haven’t been in to see this amazing showcase, please come on in! Opening times next 

week are 3.10 pm—3.30pm next Wednesday 17th and Thursday 18th November. 

 
 
 

 
Year 3 have been learning about Pop Artist Andy Warhol and creating their own contrasting 
colours Pop Art fruit! They used Bendaydot paper to layer some contrasting colours. This 

helped create their bright and bold colours—what do you think? 



 
 
 

At 11 O’clock on the 11th day of the 11th month, we celebrated Armistice day or Remembrance day as 
it’s more commonly known. On Thursday we remembered those who have sacrificed their lives in con-
flict and those who were or are serving in the armed forces across the world. After an assembly where 
we learned more about why we commemorate it and the meaning of the poppy, we got to listen to The 

Last Post as we had a respectful two-minute silence.   

 
In Wiltshire, the children designed, coloured and created their own 3D poppies…  

 
 
 
 
 

Lucie-Mae in Klimt achieved her badge 1 in trampolining on Wednesday this 
week. It was a tough challenge but she was very determined and resilient, 
and she did not give up. Now she must keep up her attitude so that she can 
earn her badge 2.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Well done, Lucie-Mae! That is a fantastic achievement.  



You may have heard of the current craze called ‘Squid Game’, based on a television 
programme.  We have been recently concerned with the nature of some of the games 
that some of the children are playing based on elements of this adult programme. It’s 
important that as parents and carers, you know what this is about and ways to deal 
with it. On this page you’ll find an explanation as well as some important and useful 
advice.  



 
 
 
Ms Chisholm , our Maths lead — gave children a home learning project to do 
over the half term. It was to do with celebrating 50 years of our current deci-
mal coins.  
 
We had a few children who did beautiful projects and they 
received a certificate and a Maths badge at our celebration 
assembly. Well done to the following children for their time 
and effort in completing the project. 
 
 

  Well done to the following children; 
 
  Lucie-Mae -  Klimt 

  Aliyah -   Turner 

  Isabelle -  Mackintosh 

  Sophie -  Mackintosh 

  Scarlett -  Miro 

  Adrianna -  Van Gogh 

  Guilia -   Mackintosh 

  Chloe -   Picasso 

  

  Please keep an eye out for another  
  project next term!  

 

 
 

 
Earlier this week, several of our classes took part 
in a celebration of Diwali in an organised Diwali 
Dance workshop! 
 
The expert tutor told the children the story or 
Rama and Sita and showed how this could be told 
through dance! The children learned a sequence 
of excellent moves and came together at the end 
to show the full story!   



 
CELEBRATION ASSEMBLY 

 
HERE ARE OUR STARS OF THE WEEK 

 
Well done everyone!! 

 
 

KS1 
 
Van Gogh -   Isabel  
Cezanne  - Omer  
Mackintosh - Jannah  
Matisse -  Sarav  
Gardner -  Joshua, Raphael,  
 Aizah and Ralph 

 
 
KS2 
 
O’Keeffe -   Yusuf 
Turner -   Zion  
Monet -   Mason 
Miro -    Zain  
Picasso -   Riaan  
Dali -     Callum  
Hockney -   Teagan  
Escher -  Jessica 
Wiltshire -   Joshua  



 

You can follow us on 
@proudtobeDAPA for all  

academy news and updates. 

 
 

DATES FOR YOUR DIARY 2021 / 22  
(Subject to change) 

 
Term 2   November 2021 
(7 weeks)   Friday 26th November   PD Day (School is closed) 
 
    Dec 2021  
    Friday 17th December  Break up from school at 1.30 pm Christmas  
             Holidays 
    20th Dec – 3rd January 2022 Christmas Holidays 
 

 
Term 3   January 2022 
(7 weeks)   Tuesday 4th January  Inset Day (School is closed) 

  Wednesday 5th January   Term 3 starts (Spring Term) - Back to School 
 
  Feb 2022  
  Thursday 17th February  Break up from School - Feb Half Term (normal time) 
  Friday 18th February  INSET DAY  
  21st Feb – 25th Feb  Half-term 

   

Communication with Staff 

If you would like to request a meeting or communication with a staff member, you can call 
the school office on 01293 525596 or alternatively fill in our Contact Form and a member of 

staff will get back to you ASAP. Thank you for your understanding during these changes. 

Please find the contact form here: DAPA Staff contact request  

https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=n2BDxfl2ekuhTmqItMqOnk-Fa_KwBNNLj5GLoIGHCnNUQ05VNEgyWEU3U0YzTU1UUTdYQTdJVVZRTC4u
https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=n2BDxfl2ekuhTmqItMqOnk-Fa_KwBNNLj5GLoIGHCnNUQ05VNEgyWEU3U0YzTU1UUTdYQTdJVVZRTC4u
file:///J:/Common/Secretary/LIN/ADMIN/DAPA Contact Form.html

